
 

 

Oak Bay High School 

This Week @ Oak Bay High 

June 15 –June 19, 2020 

June 15, 2020 
 

Message from the Administration: 
 

As we wind down this odd and memorable school year, we have some updates and 
notices to share with our Oak Bay High School families.  For the past 4 weeks we 
have been gradually increasing the number of staff and students in our building.  Over 
the past 2 weeks students have scheduled one-to-one or small group support from 
teachers in their classrooms or in our resource rooms.  Typically we would have about 
130 students in the building throughout the day.  While this is not ideal, this has given 
us the opportunity to refine our health and safety protocols and plan for possible sce-
narios in the upcoming school year.  
 

Yearbook distribution:  We have been informed that Yearbooks have yet to be 
shipped from the publisher, due to COVID related production delays.  We will alert 
families as soon as we have a date for delivery and our plan would be to invite stu-
dents by grade/advisory to collect their books.   
 

Grad Regalia:  Will be released to Grade 12s on JUNE 18.  We are hopeful that we 
will be able to distribute Yearbooks as well, but this may not be the case. All Grads will 
receive a cap and tassel, and we would therefore ask that all Grads plan to attend.  
Please note the schedule for pick-up of grad materials: 
 

 

There are extra gowns which can be purchased through Ms White 
jwhite@sd61.bc.ca. 
French Immersion Grads will also receive a small keepsake on the 18th.  
 
Chromebook Return: Students who borrowed a Chromebook during the period 
of remote learning, we are now requesting that you return it. They can be returned to 
the main office 8:30am-3:30pm daily. Considerations for the fall will be. 
 

Advisory #  Time  

1-10  8:30-9:00  

11-20  9:15-9:45  

21-30  10:00-10:30  

31-40  10:45-11:15  

41-50  11:30-12:00  

51-58  12:15-12:45  

mailto:jwhite@sd61.bc.ca


 

 

Locker clean out & school materials return:  Only Grade 12 lockers remain to be 
cleaned out.  Any Grads coming to collect grad materials should also clean out their 
locker.  All lockers should be empty by June 19. Additionally, this is a final opportuni-
ty to return school resources (books, chromebooks, uniforms, etc). 

  
Report card release:  We will be emailing report cards through the student in-
formation system termed MyEd.  Each student will receive their report card to 
their @sd61learn.ca email on June 24 or June 25.  This is a massive job with many 
steps to complete the process and as such we require at least 2 days to send our 
1300 report cards.   
 
Staff leaving Oak Bay High: 

Retiring: 
Michael Sheffer 
Keith Butler 
Denise Chow 

Randi Falls 
 

Not returning: 
Michael Orlandi 
Derrick Norton 

Rob Ducharme 

Tegan Soros 

Nick Dalla Riva 

Hayley Francois 

Rick Griffin 

Mike Divell 
Chelsey Minter 
Megan Johnson 

Linda Horsland 
 

As always, we hope that at least some of the temporary staff listed above will return 
to Oak Bay to continue their amazing work with our students.   
 

Next week will be busy at Oak Bay as we complete our final marks and celebrate our 
graduating class.  Hopefully we will have more information on our yearbook delivery 
dates so please continue to monitor your email messages.   
 
 


